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Additional Case Information:

1.38% mortality during wk16 5753. Transfer and handling mortalities. There were fish being transferred from Euhglim FS1233 

on the 06-07/03 and 21/03. Transfer and handling caused some scaling and physical damage of the fish. Some of the pens at 

FS1233 were needing to be thinned down, so fish were brought over to harvest at this site as well,.

Mortality in last 4 weeks:

16 – 1.38% (5753)

17 – 0.86 (3347)

18-0.26 (931)

19-0.39 (1372)

20- 0.20 (675)

Hydrolicer in December and the optilicer at the end of January. Hydrolicer treatment in Feb. Slice and Alphamax treatments on 

different cages. April and May Hydrolicer treatments

Routine health checks still being carried out on the fish, no significant results noted during period checked. 

Sea lice level have been up and down and reports have been sent for those weeks which were over two. The last report was 

sent in February 2020 week 5 when ongoing storms meant they couldn’t get access to the farms. The last 4 weeks have been 

WK 16 - 1 AF

WK17 - 0.51

18 - 1.05

19 - 0.04

20 - 0.19

Only operators in Loch Roag, area is fallowed and stocked synchronously
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0169  DATE OF CASE 29/04/2020 
SITE NO FS1103  SITE NAME Vuia Mor 
INSPECTOR   CASE NO 20200110 
 
 
Passive Surveillance Inspection  
 
A notification of mortality levels above the reporting criteria was received by the Fish Health 
Inspectorate on 28/04/2020.  
 
Due to current government advice regarding the on-going situation with COVID-19 an inspection 
of the site could not be conducted. A passive surveillance inspection was conducted by telephone 
to gather information in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009. 
Information was also gathered in accordance with the Aquaculture and Fisheries (Scotland) Act 
2007, as amended, with respect to section 3 regarding parasites (sea lice). 
 
During week 16  there were 5753 (1.38%) mortalities attributed to transfer and handling. fish were 
transferred from Euhglim (FS1233) on the 06-07/03/2020 and 21/03/2020. Transfer and handling 
caused some scaling and physical damage of the fish leading to mortality. 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as medium. An inspection under 
the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted every second year. The 
category of the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
Mortality levels had exceeded the reporting criteria since the last inspection and had been 
reported to the Fish Health Inspectorate as required. 
 
Please contact myself or the duty inspector should you require any further information or have any 
queries regarding this report.  
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Signed: Date: 12/04/2021 
     Fish Health Inspector   

 
The Fish Health Inspectorate Service Charter detailing standards of service is available on the 
Marine Scotland website at https://www.gov.scot/publications/fish-health-inspectorate-service-
charter/ 
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